
2020-8746

Approving a professional services agreement with 
Kimley-Horn and Associates in the amount of 

$69,994.20 for professional engineering services 
associated with Grand Avenue Parkway Pavement 

Repair project



Background
• Grand Avenue Parkway was 

reconstructed in 2017 for pavement 
repairs, from approximately Viki Lynn 
Place to Picadilly Drive. 

• Pavement failures and distress areas 
have occurred along the project limits 
following the 2017 reconstruction. 

• An initial Pavement Distress 
Evaluation was performed in April 
2019 to evaluate pavement condition, 
identify root cause of pavement 
failure, and provide pavement 
rehabilitation options.
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Scope of Services

•Project Management & Quality Assurance

•Data Collection and Review

•Pavement Condition Evaluation

•Geotechnical Exploration

•Pavement Repair Report



Staff recommends approving a professional 
services agreement with Kimley-Horn in the 

amount of $69,994.20 for professional 
engineering services associated with the Grand 

Avenue Parkway Pavement Repair project

Staff Recommendation 


